
 

Offa Mission Area 

St. Mary's, Chirk with St. 

David's, Froncysyllte 
 

SUNDAY 5th FEBRUARY 2023:  

3 BEFORE LENT 
 

Notices  

TUESDAY 7th FEBRUARY 10.00am-12noon: Tuesday Brunch Club 

2.00pm: Funeral of Susie Davenport at St. Mary’s Chirk 

WEDNESDAY 8st FEBRUARY 9.15am-11.15am: Toddlers in the Church Hall 

THURSDAY 9th FEBRUARY 10.15am: Holy Eucharist at St. Mary’s, Chirk 

FRIDAY 10th FEBRUARY 10.00am-12noon: Good Hope Café in the Church Hall 

1.00pm: Funeral of David Allan Smith at St. Mary’s Chirk 

SATURDAY 11th FEBRUARY 10.00am: Eco Church meeting in the Church Hall 

SUNDAY 12th FEBRUARY: 

2nd SUNDAY BEFORE LENT 

9.30am: Holy Eucharist at St. David’s, Froncysyllte 

11.00am: Holy Eucharist + Sunday Club at St. Mary’s, Chirk  
 

Coffee and Pancakes in St. Mary’s Church Hall, Saturday 18th February - 12.00pm to 2.00pm 

Please come along to the Church Hall, entry is via vestry and pay on the door - £3 per entry (Kids go free!) 

We look forward to seeing you! There will be a tombola stall and a raffle. We will also be having a cake 

stall. We are looking for donations for the raffle and tombola. Also, if you could provide something for the 

cake stall that would be great. Thank you so much. 
 

Sunday Club: will be in in the Church Hall on Sundays 12th and 19th February during the 11am service. All 

children welcome with an adult in church or accompanying them in the hall. 
 

Good Hope Café: offering companionship and support for anyone who has lost a loved one. Join us for a 

free cuppa and biscuit on Friday 10th February and then every second Friday in the month (10am – 12 

noon). We meet in St. Mary’ Church Hall Chirk. Please feel free to bring a friend. 
 

Holy Communion at Chirk Court: is on Thursday 9th February at 1.15pm led by the Methodists. 
 

Eco Church Meeting: on Saturday 11th February at 10am in the Church Hall. You are very welcome to join 

us as we discuss how we can make our church and our lives more environmentally friendly. 
 

Ash Wednesday: is on 22nd February. Our service is at 10.15am at St. Mary’s, Chirk. Please note the 

Eucharist on Thursday morning (23rd February) has been cancelled. 
 

Vigil for Ukraine: Come and join us at St. Mary’s to pray for peace at 2pm on Friday 24th February. This 

marks a year since the start of the war. 
 

Churches Together Lent Course: We are going to use the “Beatitudes” book from the Pilgrim Course. We 

will look at some of Jesus' important teaching from the Sermon on the Mount. The course will run at 

10.30am for five Fridays starting on 3rd March and finishing on 31st March. We meet for the course in the 

community room in Cafe Wylfa. If you would like a course booklet they are £5 and can be purchased from 

Rev Matt. It would be lovely to see you. 
 

Chirk Flowers: The rota is on the wall (by the bookcase) at the back of church. We are short of help this 

year on the rota so we'd be very grateful for some extra hands! If you could help out by doing the flowers in 

church for a Sunday or two, please sign up. If you'd like to know more, please speak to Ferelith or James. 
 

Rev Matt Wilkinson (Vicar)  01691 778519  mattwilkinson@cinw.org.uk  

Rev Yvonne Pryce (Curate)  07789105396  yvonnepryce@churchinwales.org.uk  

 

Church website:          http://www.stmaryschirk.org.uk/ 

Facebook:    https://www.facebook.com/stmaryschirk/ 
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